St. Luke's C.E. Primary School

Saunders Ness Road Isle of Dogs London E14 3EB

Phone: 020 7987 1753 Fax: 020 7536 9722

Email: admin@st-lukes.towerhamlets.sch.uk Web: st-lukes.towerhamlets.sch.uk



Friday 09 June 2023

Dear parents and carers,

Firstly, I hope you all had a lovely, and relaxing, half term break.

Upcoming dates

The final half term of the year is always a busy one, so I wanted to take this opportunity to remind of you of the parent calendar. An updated version of this was sent to you earlier last term, and it is also available on the school website. Some key dates coming up soon for children and their parents are the Sports Days. As a reminder, these are taking place on the following dates:

- Key Stage 1 Tuesday 13th June, at Millwall Park, from 9:45-11:15am
- Key Stage 2 Tuesday 20th June, at Millwall Park, from 9:45 12pm
- Early Years Wednesday 21st June, on the school football pitch, 9:30-10:30/10:45am

Summer Fayre

The PTA Summer Fayre is taking place on Saturday 24th June from 11-3:30pm and we would love to see as many families as possible attend what promises to be a lovely day for our school community.

Members of the PTA are working hard to organise the event, and we would really welcome donations for some of the stalls, in particular good quality, second-hand:

- Books
- Toys
- Clothing

Thank you to those of you who have already donated items for the tombola. Please bring any donations to the main school reception.

Fun Run

It was such a pleasure to see children and families take part in the Fun Run this afternoon, in order to raise money for London Air Ambulance. The children were bursting with enthusiasm and were a real credit to the school. Thank you for supporting this event — one that is for a good cause, but also great fun and one that brought the school community together. I would like to also extend my thanks to Mr. Griffiths and Anna for organising this event, and for enabling the event to run so smoothly.

Weather

It looks like we have some very warm weather forecast for next week. Please ensure that children are dressed in light clothing and bring in their water bottles and wear suncream.

Have a lovely weekend.

Best wishes,

Cristina King - Head of School